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Arlington Avenue Bridges Project 
Community Meeting 

Thursday, December 12, 2019 – 5:00 p.m. to 7:00 p.m. 
McKinley Arts and Culture Center 

925 Riverside Drive 
Reno, NV 89503 

 
The Regional Transportation Commission (RTC) of Washoe County is hosting a Community 
Meeting and Open House to share information, answer questions, and listen to your ideas 
about the possible replacement of the two Arlington Avenue Bridges in downtown Reno. 
 

The Arlington Avenue Bridges Project is a feasibility study that will analyze possible 
replacement bridge types and aesthetic themes, document design and environmental criteria, 
improve safety and multimodal access in the area of Wingfield Park, and review flood-capacity 
requirements. The project will use a Planning and Environmental Linkage (PEL) process. 
 

• Join us anytime between 5:00 p.m. and 7:00 p.m.  The project team will be available to 
share information, answer questions, and listen to your ideas about the alternatives.  

• There will be a brief presentation by the RTC’s Project Manager at 5:30 p.m. The 
presentation will also be livestreamed on RTC’s Facebook page, 
Facebook.com/rtcwashoe. 

• Come and provide your input and get involved in this exciting project. 
• See what bridge types and general concepts are being considered. 
• Learn about the project’s process and schedule. 

 
For more information please visit rtcwashoe.com and search Arlington or contact Judy Tortelli, 
RTC Project Manager, at (775) 335-1824 or jtortelli@rtcwashoe.com. 
 
RTC RIDE Route 16 (Idlewild) serves this location.   
For eligible RTC ACCESS reservations call (775) 348-5438.  Pursuant to Title II of the Americans 
with Disabilities Act, special accommodations may be requested by calling (775) 335-1850 at 
least 48 hours in advance of the meeting. 
 

  


